FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Target Corp. joins the movement to keep students in school and succeeding by donating $5,000 to Park High School’s ‘Success 101’ course.
 

MINNEAPOLIS, MN (Oct. 20, 2009) -- Doing its part to help address the issue of nearly one-third of U.S. high school students dropping out, Target announced today a $5,000 donation to Park High School to help strengthen student success and workforce readiness in Washington County communities. 
The donation will be used to purchase Career Choices curriculum materials for Park High’s incoming freshmen as they develop quantitative and meaningful 10-year plans. 

“It’s important that young people are able to envision and then plan for a productive future as self-sufficient adults,” says Career Choices author Mindy Bingham. “Studies show that freshmen who have a vision and plan for a career path are far more likely to graduate from high school and college and successfully enter the workforce than those who do not.”

That is why Target is proud to sponsor Park High as it joins more than 4,200 high schools nationwide using this academically-based curriculum—one that inspires and equips students to project into the future and understand the life-long benefits of getting a good education.

[Insert quote from CEO here about how important this program is to insuring the future success of the students as well as the community]
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